
Docket Nos.: 50-206, 50-361 
and 50-362 

Mr. Hans Kaspar, Executive Director 
Marine Review Committee, Inc.  
531 Encinitas Boulevard, Suite 105 
Encinitas, California 92024 

Dear Mr. Kaspar: 

Subject: Distribution List for San Onofre Correspondence 

In response to your letter of June 7, 1985, to Mr. Harold Denton of the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, we have placed your name on our distribution 
list for correspondence to Southern California Edison Company related 
to the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2 and 3. This 
distribution list is used for correspondence related to health and safety 
matters and includes correspondence issued by NRC Region V as well as the 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation.  

Sincerely, 

Thomas M. Novak, Assistant Director 
for 
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